13th December 2016
The 30 hours a week of free childcare offer for 3 and 4 year old children of working parents goes live in September 2017. 

We are asking parents or parents to be, what childcare they think they will need in the future. We will take what you say and work with providers to try and make this available if possible.  
https://consultation.eastsussex.gov.uk/childrens-services/childcare-needs-survey/consultation/intro/
 

